VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)

From: Smith, Brian (Consultant)

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2009 3:14 PM

To: Tobin, Thomas

Cc: Martin, Pamela (Consultant); Williamson, Alec
Subject: RE: TO Y10393 AD TORF Review

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

No problem from Project Controls.

Brian
206.267.6525

b‘ﬁ Please, think of the environment before printing this message.

From: Tobin, Thomas

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2009 11:58 AM

To: Martin, Pamela (Consultant); Smith, Brian (Consultant)

Cc: Tobin, Thomas; Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); Jalalyar, Mohammad; Schwantes, Larry; Ludington, Chris
(Consultant); George, Alberta (Consultant); Liang, Dan (Consultant); Edwards, Benjamin; Williamson, Alec; Thomas,
Karen; Macey, Laurie

Subject: TO Y10393 AD TORF Review

Pam and Brian:

AWV Contracts would like to move forward with new Task Order Y10393 AD — AWVSRP Preliminary
Environmental Studies for Central Tunnel. Under this TO, CONSULTANT Shannon and Wilson is providing
a work scope and funding request for an environmental analysis in support of the 30% design of the AWV
Bored Tunnel as part of S&W’s geotechnical tunnel support program.

Funding for this TO is anticipated at $330K (not negotiated yet).

Before moving this Task Order up the Chain-of-Command, I would like to know:

For the AWV Budget Group — any reason(s) AWV Contracts should not proceed
with the request?

For the AWV Project Controls Group — any reason(s) AWV Contracts should not
proceed with the request?

I would appreciate your response by COB Friday April 24, 2009 if not before. Ineed to
provide this information to Ward and/or Theresa to take to the AWV Program Management Team.

6/22/2009



Tom

Thomas Tobin

Urban Corridor Office WSDOT
999 Third Avenue, #2400
Seattle, WA 98104
206-267-3775

The information and data in this email may be proprietary, confidential or privileged and is intended for the sole use and benefit of the named addressee(s).
You are hereby notified that any review, use, copying or dissemination of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited . If you have received this email in
error please permanently delete it and destroy all copies. Thank you.
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